
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: May 26, 2015 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM: Jennifer Nanek, Assistant to the City Manager 
 
RE:  Revision of the Heritage Fest Special Event Permit 
 
SYNOPSIS: This is a request to revise the Special Event Permit from the Green and Gold 

Foundation and Black Entrepreneurs and Leaders Coalition for the previously 
approved Heritage Fest event to be held on Saturday February 13th 2016, instead 
of February 20, 2016, from 10am-8pm in downtown Lake Wales. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the revision to the Special Event Permit for 
the Heritage Fest event to be held Saturday February 13, 2016 instead of February 20, 2016.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On April 21, 2015 the City Commission approved a Special Event Application for the Heritage 
Fest event to be held February 20, 2016 from 10am-8pm in downtown Lake Wales. 
 
Since then it has been discovered that a similar event has been planned for the same weekend in 
a neighboring city. The sponsors are requesting a permit change to hold the event on February 
13th instead.  This does not conflict with another event. 
 
Heritage Fest is being sponsored by the Green and Gold Foundation and the Black Entrepreneurs 
and Leaders Coalition as a Black History Month Celebration.  The event will include 
entertainment, vendors, and other activities. Set up will begin at 10am and the event will start at 
noon and continue to 6pm. 
 
Sponsors will be responsible for the cost of 3 off-duty police officers for the duration of the 
event, for sanitary facilities, and for site set-up and clean-up.    
 
Sponsors will also be required to provide a copy of their liability insurance, get tent permits for 
tents larger than 10x20, and they will need to distribute flyers 1 week before the event to 
downtown business owners advising parking lot closure on Stuart & Park all day Friday. 
 
OTHER OPTIONS 
 
Do not approve the Special Event Permit Revision. 
 



FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no cost associated with the revision. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Special Event Permit 
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